CANCELLATION POLICY: PPTA CONFERENCES AND PENNTRAIN EVENTS

PPTA and PennTRAIN trainings and conferences provide valuable education, technical training,
product updates, vendor interaction and industry networking opportunities for Pennsylvania’s
transit industry. Keeping costs as affordable as possible is an important component of the
association’s continued success in this arena.

In the event a registrant cancels their registration, any monies paid for attendance at the event
(excluding room and board) will be refunded provided the cancelation occurs eleven days prior
to the event. If cancellation occurs ten or less days prior to the event, no monies will be
refunded. However, a substitute from the agency may register in place of the cancelling
registrant up until 3 days prior to the beginning of the event. Responsibility for coordinating
lodging substitutions with the hotels or conference centers rests solely with the party requesting
the substitution. PPTA and/or PennTRAIN cannot be responsible for any requirements by hotels
or conference centers for lodging substitutions.

In the event of weather emergency or force majeure event that results in cancellation of a
conference or PennTRAIN meeting, PPTA and/or PennTRAIN will reimburse fees in proportion
to any reimbursement received from the conference provider. Other fees that may be incurred
for such cancellation shall be the responsibility of the registrant.



